
Museum 

Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

Idaho State University 
POCATELLO, IDAHO 

83201 
February 1, 1973 

We are enclosing 15 author's copies of this issue of 
Tebiwa in lieu of the overruns ~e generally send out. This is 
due to a misunderstanding on the part of the publisher, who 
failed to do the overruns. We hope this does not inconvenience 
you. 
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Enclosure 

Sincerely yours, 

(Mrs.) Lucille Harten 
Administrative Assistant 
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